Hello everyone!

Wanted to share a few things with you.

On February 24, | went to interpret at the Source of Life Church in Syktyvkar. They held
a men's conference. The theme of the conference was "Maximazing your Potential™. William
Wood Mission to Russia and the Source of Life church have done joint projects together. So,
this time Pastor Pavel from the Source of Life church asked me to interpret for two American
speakers. It was a privilege and a joy to help our brothers in Christ. The speakers preached
about the love of God to the people in Russia. It was a great time of ministering and fellowship.

I love seeing different ministries cooperating together for the cause of the Gospel. Attached are

a few pictures from the Conference.

On the same day | was able to visit William. While there, we ordered a pizza and gave a
slice to William. He seemed to enjoy every bite of it. We were able to chat with a few folks
from the States online and it was clear William loved the fellowship. Thanks again for your

prayers and financial support of the ministry.



For the Easter holiday that is approaching, in Russia we don’t have an egg hunt. But
people color their eggs still and then hit each other eggs to see whose is stronger. And of course

we Celebrate the Risen Christ!!

Here is a nice little spring view from my window. It should start melting in about a week.

God Bless,
Andre



